
 

 

9th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Swimming Parent Helpers Required 

 
As some of you may already know, our Year 4 classes attend swimming lessons at Hough End 

Leisure Centre every Friday morning. We are looking for three parent helpers to commit to 

coming along to support our staff each Friday morning once the children move up into Year 4 in 

September. Please note that parent helpers would not be required to get into the pool with the 

children. 

 

The volunteers would need to commit to coming along every week for an hour and a half with 

their child’s class (times for each class to be confirmed). If you are interested, please indicate 

on the reply slip below. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Swimming Parent Helpers Required 
 
Name (Parent/Carer):___________________________________________________________ 

 
Child’s Name:______________________________________________ Class:______________ 
 

 
I am able to help out at swimming every Friday morning once my child has started in Year 4 [  ] 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_______________________________________ Date:_______________ 


